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Peer Review Enrollment 

As part of the AICPA’s transition to the new Peer 
Review Integrated Management Application 
(PRIMA), the current Enrollment form will be 
discontinued as of April 20, 2017. 

To allow staff sufficient time to process your 
information, all enrollment forms were required to be 
submitted to your Administering Entity by Monday, 
April 10, 2017. 

If you are unable to submit your information in time, 
you will need to do so directly in PRIMA. 

PRIMA will launch Monday, May 1, 2017. 

Firms attempting to enroll in peer review will log into 
PRIMA at: prima.aicpa.org after May 1, 2017. 

For an FAQ and more information, see AICPA.org/PRIMA 

Sincerely, 

Peer Review Team 

https://prima.aicpa.org/
https://www.aicpa.org/interestareas/peerreview/downloadabledocuments/primafaqs_enrolledfirms_peerreviewers.pdf
http://aicpa.org/prima

